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SCHOOL DISTRICT

Notice of Public Hearing
2022-2023 Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP)

The Governing Board of the Robla School District will conduct a public hearing on the
2022-2023 Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP), in accordance with
Education Code Sections 42103, 42127, 52061, and 52062 prior to final adoption.
Any interested party may inspect the LCAP and budget prior to final adoption and is
invited to speak at the public hearing. The public hearing will be held as follows:

May 26, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.
Robla School District Boardroom
5248 Rose Street, Sacramento, CA 95838

Any interested party may inspect the Local Control and Accountability Plan prior to the
public hearing during the hours of 8 AM and 4 PM, at the Robla School District Office,
5248 Rose Street, Sacramento, CA 95838.

Inspection is also available at https://bit.ly/RoblaLCAP.
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